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Hall Road Footbridge – Lakenham Way, Norwich 

 
 
From Monday 3 June to Friday 7 June 2024, Hall Road Footbridge will be closed along 
with Lakenham Way (cycleway) directly underneath the footbridge.  
 
The footbridge closure is required so the old plywood deck can be replaced. Hall Road 
itself will remain open.  
Bicycles and pedestrians will be diverted onto the road bridge via the current controlled 
and uncontrolled crossing points. For safety concerns, Lakenham Way (cycle path) will be 
shut just beneath the footbridge - only during the day. Both pedestrians and cyclists will 
use the signed ramps to get on and off Lakenham Way. 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while these repairs to the bridge are 
carried out.  
 
The work which will cost £38,000 will be carried out by Norfolk County Council’s 
Community and Environmental Services Department and their contractors Tarmac. 
 
For Further Information 
Jody Thurston, Programme Technician, 0344 800 8020. 
 

Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 
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